
 

 
  1 CITY HALL SQUARE BOSTON, MA 02201-2021 | ROOM 709 | 617-635-3850 |  ENVIRONMENT@BOSTON.GOV 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The public hearing for the ABERDEEN ARCHITECTURAL CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

COMMISSION scheduled for Thursday, September 10, 2020 has been cancelled since no 
complete applications have been received;  

 
 

For additional information, please contact AACDC staff: 
 

Nicholas A. Armata 
AberdeenACDC@boston.gov  

(617) 635-3850 
 
 

DATE POSTED: 9/9/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
ABERDEEN ARCHITECURAL DISTRICT COMMISSION 

Members: Nakeeda Burns, John Bligh, Helen Pillsbury, Kirsten Hoffman, Vacancy 
Alternate: Sharon Cayley Vacancy, 
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